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Announcement of discontinuance

Of IR thermometers

This is to inform that we will discontinue following handheld infrared radiation 
thermometers and related items from today, November 30, 2022. Although we 
had earlier informed the discontinue date as February 28, 2023, no more units 
can be produced now as the available stock of the parts required to manufacture 
the units has run out.

1. Model (Main Unit)
IR-AHT0, IR-AHT2, IR-AHS0, IR-AHS2,IR-AHU0,IR-AHU2

2. Data logging software for IR-AH
IR-VXH2E, IR-VXH2J

3. Accessories
CLOSE-UP LENS - IR-VHD13,18, 29,54
AC power adapter- IR-VHRA
Cover glass - IR-VHSVF, IR-VHTVF
RS232C connecting cable - IR-VHCN

4. Date of discontinuance
November 30, 2022

5. Reason of discontinuance
Due to non-availability of  parts

6. Replacement model 
IR-HA series

7. Service parts and repair Support
Please contact us to check if the parts are available and to check if repair is possible. 
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